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 Whitburn Road

Bathgate EH48 2RD
Telephone & Fax - 01506776234
e-mail – bathgate.eyc@westlothian.org.uk
Head Teacher Mrs Margaret Johns
Dear Parents and Carers

We would like to extend a very warm welcome to all our children and their families, returning and new, trusting that you’ve enjoyed a lovely summer. We are very excited about this session and hope that you’re ready to embark on a fun-filled year! 
Our Groups

Orange Group – Mrs Ola
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Blue group – Miss Heenan
Yellow group – Mrs Frame (M-W)/Miss Toner (W-F)
Purple group – Miss Amies
Red group – Miss Collins
Green group – Mrs Hendry

Mrs McKay – Nursery Nurse support all groups

Administrative Assistant – Mrs Todd
Pupil Support Worker – Miss Fowler

Pupil Support Worker – Mrs Murray

Pupil Support Worker – Mrs Marshall

We are delighted to Congratulate Mrs Frame on the birth of her new baby, Alex. Please note Mrs Frame is currently on maternity leave.
Snack Fund
Please can we remind everyone that snack payments are due on Monday each week and it is £1.50.  Alternatively you can pay in a block up until the end of the December.
August to December - £25.50 until 20/12/19
Context for Learning
This session we will be planning our contexts for learning with the children, taking their lead and developing their interests and experiences through our learning journey. This is well documented by the children throughout our planning floor book and online blog.  We are hoping that parents will also input ideas and share thoughts children have had at home via their online learning Journal.  
Parent/carer helpers 
We require parent helpers throughout the year for many of our events and local trips if you could spare your time to help for any of these occasions we would love to have you. If you would like to volunteer please speak to Mrs Todd, Miss Kelly or Mrs Ola about applying for a council funded PVG - Disclosure Scotland.
[image: image6.wmf]Eco Schools – Shoe Box Appeal 
In support of one of our Eco Topics this year, ‘Global Citizenship’ we are taking part in the Samaritan’s Purse - Operation Christmas Child. This involves packing a shoe box with gifts for children in need around the world. To begin our project we ask if you could donate shoe boxes to nursery between September and October and please ask family and friends too. 
Registration

Please remember that you need to register your child each day.  It is vital that children are ticked in at the register in the entrance so we know who is here. We would ask you to settle your child in nursery then tick as you leave to avoid a queue in the entrance hall. Please could we also ask that you tick out as you collect your child to go home, we want to keep everyone safe in nursery.
Daily Nursery Timings  2019-2020
Bathgate Early Years Centre will run on a 52 week model. Please see West Lothian Council website for more information. 
Morning AM- MON - THURS
8.00am to 12.45pm 
(Please note children must be out of the building by 12.45pm)

Afternoon PM-  MON - THURS
1.15pm to 6.00pm 
(Please note children must be out of the building by 6.00pm) 

Full Day x2 Days- 
8.00am to 6.00pm 

Nursery sessions are no longer available on Fridays. 

If you require to collect or drop off your child at a different time, please speak with your child’s key worker or Mrs Todd.
Keeping up to date – Nursery Blog and Twitter
We would like to introduce our blog and Twitter to new parents and remind returning parents of this great source of information. You can access news, updates and newsletters on our site: 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/beyc/  and Twitter at @wlbeyc. We will be updating both regularly and would love to hear your comments on the activities taking place in nursery.
Buggies

Just a gentle reminder that buggies are not permitted in the nursery entrance hall as it poses a health and safety risk for all our users, please use the covered buggy park area outside.
Car Park

Please can we remind all families that there is no parking or drop off within the grounds of the nursery or school, this is for the health and safety of all our users.
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Tempest Photography

The photographer will be in the Nursery on THURSDAY, 19th September to take individual photographs of the children.  The photographer will also come back in the early evening to take family photographs.  A separate letter will follow soon.
MacMillan Cancer support fundraiser. 
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This year we are holding a bake sale to raise funds for Macmillan Cancer Support on Thursday the 26th September. We would greatly appreciate any donations of home baking/cake & candy. You can bake it or fake it – it really doesn’t matter as long as we raise as much money we can to support the MacMillan charity and all the work they do! 
Acredale Visit 
The users of Acredale Day Centre are returning to Bathgate Early Years Centre for their annual visit on the 29th October. This is a fantastic opportunity to bring generations together. We celebrate by singing our favourite nursery songs and gift a large hamper of harvest gifts. 
We are asking for children to bring items of non-perishable food, eg tins, packets of biscuits etc to be distributed to the residents/visitors to Acredale in Bathgate. Any donations should be brought to nursery by Monday the 28th October and put into our harvest box in entrance area. 


Illness[image: image9.emf]
We would like to remind you that it is very important that all parents/ carers adhere strictly to the WLC policy and guidelines on sickness.  If any child has vomiting/diarrhoea they should not return to nursery until 48 hours after the symptoms have ceased.  This helps to prevent infection spreading among the other children at the nursery.
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Adventure Ted

Our Adventure Ted is going to go on his travels soon. Adventure Ted is a great nursery/home link encouraging children to share their experiences with others.  On a rota basis, children will have the opportunity to take Adventure Ted home with them.  When he returns to nursery, during your child’s group time they will share their adventure with the rest of their group.
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Medical Needs/Contact Details
Please could we ask that all the details we have are up to date.  If your child has previously had medication e.g inhaler and no longer needs it please let Mrs Ola know. If you change phone number or address please let Mrs Todd know, it is important that details are kept up to date in case of an emergency.
We look forward to working with you this session and please remember that we value your input and suggestions.  Please feel free to speak to any member of the team if you have any concerns.

Online Learning Journals
Miss Kelly has been setting up our new children’s online learning journals. If you have any trouble accessing your account or require help navigating around the website please do not hesitate to ask. If any returning parents require a password reminder please let Miss Kelly know also. 
The Nursery Team
Dates for the Diary
	Date
	Time
	Event

	Thursday, 19th September
	Both sessions
	Tempest Photography
(Individual Photos)

	Thursday, 26th September
	Both sessions
	MacMillan Bake Sale

	Tuesday, 29th October 
	Acredale Visitors 

	Monday, 18th November
	Both sessions
Mon - Thurs
	Stay, Play and Learn Week
(More info to follow)

	Thursday, 14th November
	Both sessions
	Children in Need Day
(More info to follow)


Further information on events will follow.
